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2016 Shore and Harbor Planning Grant Award Letter

William Shane

Town of Cumberland
290 Tuttle Rd.
Cumberland, ME 04021

July 1, 2015

Dear Bill,

I am pleased to inform you that the Shore and Harbor Planning Grant review committee has recommended a
grant award of $20,906.00 for the Payson Pier Replacement Project in Cumberland. This recommendation is
based on project scoring and the committee’s evaluation of the impacts of the project.

We received applications for 9 projects totaling $163,206.00 in requests. The review committee did its best to
fund the projects that would have direct impacts on harbor planning and management and adjacent shore land
development to improve public access and use. I would be happy to discuss the committee’s evaluation of your
project.

The grant will be awarded through a State contract procedure. Attached, please find a draft award contract for
review. Once we have the terms in place, the Town will sign the contract and send two copies with original
signature back to this office for processing. The grant award will be made by check directly to the town
following an invoice to the State for services performed, as detailed in the contract.

Congratulations on your successful grant proposal. I look forward to working with you to get your project
underway and seeing the results!

Sincerely,

Melissa Anson

Shore and Harbor Grant Program Manager
Maine Coastal Program

93 State House Station

Augusta, ME 04333-0093

207-287-8084 (0)/ 207-592-5689 (c)
Melissa. Anson@maine.gov
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